
 

SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
Santa Fe – January 30, 2019 
 

The Santa Fe Public School District All-Mail Ballot Special 

Election Day is March 5, 2019 
 

There will be no VCCs/polling places on Election Day!  This is an All-
Mail Ballot Special Election. 

 
On February 5, 2019 voter registration ends at 5:00 PM and ballots will 

be mailed out to all qualified registered voters in the Santa Fe Public School 

District. 
 

Each qualified elector who receives a ballot may cast their ballot and then 
return the voted ballot to the Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office in 

person or by mail pursuant to the instructions on the envelope from the 
County Clerk by 7:00 p.m., on March 5, 2019. 

 
It is not necessary to apply for an absentee ballot, all qualified registered 

voters in the Santa Fe Public School District will receive a ballot by mail. 
 

For more information, please contact the Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office at 
505-986-6280 and/or visit:  https://www.santafecountynm.gov/clerk 

 
Thank you. 

 

Geraldine Salazar 
Santa Fe County Clerk and Staff 
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